Course on Geophysical Prospecting

FAIRBANKS — A short
course on geophysical prospect-
ing will be offered by the
University of Alaska’s Division
of Statewide Services May 7 to
May 18. ’

The class will study physical
properties of minerals and the
use of instruments as guides for
locating mineral deposits, under
the director of Leo Mark An-

thony, professor of mining ex-
tension.

The class will meet Monday
May 7 to Friday, May 18 from
7 to 9 p.m. Monday through
Friday. Registration will take
place starting at 6:30 p.m. on
May 7, and the first 30 students
to arrive will be admitted to
class.



